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UNITED SYATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 1
788 ROOSEVELY ROAD
GLEN FLLYN, ILLINDIS G013

pEc & W90

Docket No. $0-440

The Cleveland Electric 11Tuminating
Company
ATTN: Mr, Michael D, Lyster
Vice President
Nuclear « Perry
10 Center Road
Perry, L4 4408]

Gentlemen:

This s to acknowledge receipt of Revision i0 to the Perry Nuclear Power

Plant Emergency Plan via letter dated October 29, 1990. This revision was

received in our office on October 31, 1990,

We have reviewed the changes to the Perry Nuclear Power Plant Emergency
Plan and determined that they are consistent with the requirements of
10 CFR 50,54(q) and do not decrease the effectivenes. of the emergency
plan. These changes are, therefore, acceptable.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
of this letter will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this lettor, please contact
Mr, James E. Foster of my staff at (708) 790-6655,

Sincerely,

- Robe rager, Chief
eactor Programs Branch

See Attached Distribution
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